
 

 

 

 

Dear Occupier,  
 
Local residents have told us repeatedly about parking problems in their area. Generally, residents feel 
the problem is being caused by commuters who park and complete their journey by public transport 
or those working in nearby businesses. 
 
In 2016, the council commissioned independent parking surveys to assess pressure in the non-
Controlled Parking Zone areas to the south of the borough. The parking survey data suggests that 
much of the Streatham area is experiencing acute parking problems. The full parking survey reports 
are available at www.lambeth.gov.uk/streathamcpz. 
 
A key part of the survey works was to recommend the order in which all areas could be consulted. 
However, following discussion with Ward Councillors a decision was taken to survey all residents to 
find out which of these areas are in favour of parking controls. This will help us decide which locations 
are under the most parking pressure and would like us to consider the area for a consultation on 
parking controls. 
 
We know that CPZs can be a contentious issue, the main reason being that residents are generally 
required to purchase a permit in order to park in a CPZ. The current costs of parking permits is 
enclosed. 
 
We are aware that many of the roads south of the borough are affected by parking congestion, but 
many residents may choose to continue with their current parking situation rather than pay for a 
permit. Therefore, we would like to see how much support there is for controls in the area before 
allocating the funding and resource to undertake the full CPZ consultation process. Please let us 
know your views. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What happens next? 
The results of the survey will be analysed and discussed with all the relevant ward councillors to 
develop a strategic parking programme. A report analysing the results of the survey and officers’ 
recommendations will be presented in a report to the Cabinet Member for Housing and Environment. 
Once a decision is made we will let you know the outcome. 
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How can I give my views? 
You can complete and submit your online survey using the following link, 
www.lambeth.gov.uk/streathamcpz by the closing date of 12 March 2018. You will need your Unique 
Reference Number (URN) enclosed to authenticate your submission.  
 
The decision on how to proceed will be based on to the responses received during this survey. Therefore 
your participation is very important. 
 
Please note, only one submission will be accepted per property.  
 
If you’re not able to get online, you can request a paper version of the survey by calling 020 7926 6799 

www.lambeth.gov.uk/streathamcpz www.lambeth.gov.uk/streathamcpz 
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 EXTENT OF SURVEY 

 

ST LEONARDS WARD 

Cllr Scott Ainslie   Tel – 07920 547855  Email: sainslie@lambeth.gov.uk 
Cllr Robert Hill   Tel – 07920 547 907  Email: rhill@lambeth.gov.uk 
Cllr Saleha Jaffer   Tel – 07920 547610  Email: sjaffer@lambeth.gov.uk 

STREATHAM WELLS WARD 

Cllr Malcolm Clark   Tel – 07920 548 051  Email: mclark@lambeth.gov.uk 
Cllr Mohammed Seedat  Tel – 07725 556 290  Email: mseedat@lambeth.gov.uk 
Cllr Amélie Treppass   Tel – 07920 547 873  Email: atreppass@lambeth.gov.uk 

 

STREATHAM SOUTH WARD 

Cllr Danial Adilypour   Tel – 07920 548 003  Email: dadilypour@lambeth.gov.uk 
Cllr John Kazantzis   Tel – 020 8677 9199  Email: jkazantzis@lambeth.gov.uk 
Cllr Clair Wilcox   Tel – 07920 547 503  Email: cwilcox@lambeth.gov.uk 
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